
Off Campus Internship Vaccination Policy 

 

All students enrolled in Keystone College courses which have an in-person 

component are required to be fully-vaccinated to continue attending in-person 

classes on campus, effective November 1, 2021.  Unvaccinated students who are 

enrolled in off campus courses are permitted to continue those educational 

experiences in-person provided they comply with the policies and regulations of 

the location at which they are completing their experience.  This applies to any 

student engaged in student teaching, field observation, experiential learning and/or 

internships.  This does not in any way alter the current Keystone College policy 

requiring full vaccination for participation in in-person courses on Keystone 

College’s campus. 


